Year 1 Reading

<u>Date: Monday 4th May 2020</u> LO: To Retrieve

Success Criteria:

1. Choose a comprehension task to read (There are two))
2. Talk to an adult about what you have read	

3. Answer the questions

Read the short story. Then answer each question.

Making Cookies

Greg likes to help his mum make cookies. Chocolate chip cookies are his favourite. His mum likes them too. He adds the chocolate chips to the batter. Then he stirs them in. He forms the batter into balls and places them on a baking sheet. His mum places the baking sheet into the oven. When the cookies are in the oven, Greg licks the last bits of batter from the bowl. He can hardly wait for the cookies to be ready. In 30 minutes the cookies are finished baking. The cookies are hot and yummy.

Questions:

1. What kind of cookies are Greg's favourite?

2. What does he do when the chocolate chips are in the batter?

3. Where does he place the balls of batter?

4. What does he do with the bowl?

5. Why do you think his mum places the baking sheet into the oven?







Read the short story. Then answer each question.

The Camping Trip

Lily and her brother Ryan went camping with their mum and dad. Ryan and his Dad set up the tent while Lily and Mum collected sticks to start a bonfire. Once the tent was set up, they started a fire in the bonfire pit. Lily and Ryan looked for long pointy sticks to use for cooking hot dogs over the fire while the fire was heating up. They found four perfect sticks, one for each of them. Lily and Ryan, and their mum and dad, each placed two hot dogs on their sticks. They held the hot dogs over the fire and turned the sticks slowly so every side of each hot dog was cooked. Then they put the hot dogs into buns and added ketchup and mustard. The hot dogs were delicious. After they all enjoyed their hot dogs, Lily got out the marshmallows for dessert. They all roasted marshmallows over the fire until the marshmallows turned a nice shade of brown. Then they popped the yummy treats into their mouths. Sitting around the bonfire and eating marshmallows is Lily and Ryan's favourite part of camping.

Questions:

1. What did Lily and Mum do while Ryan and Dad set up the tent?

- 2. What did they all cook over the bon fire to eat for dinner?
- 3. What did Lily get out for dessert?

4. What is Lily and Ryan's favourite part of camping?



Read the following question and circle either true or false to answer them The family ate marshmallows. True or False Ryan and Lily had Burgers for dinner that night. True or False They cooked their dinner on a barbeque. True or False When camping you need a tent or sleeping bag. True or False